Ashdon News “&o™
@) Drama Workshops \

This week, we invited the Helen O’Grady Dram Academy to provide a drama workshop with each of our
classes. | know from speaking to the children that they enjoyed this experience and were able to

enthusiastically tell me about some of the activities they had participated in
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The children may remember taking part in a trial dance lesson last academic year with Ruby Sweetland.
Ruby is about to start a new after school dance club at Ashdon Village Hall from March 7t for Years 3 to

6. Further information can be found accompanying this newsletter — please book directly with Ruby.
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@) World Book Day _\ ) Dates for your diary _\

Thursday 2" of March is World Book Day, so
to mark this occasion the teachers are World Book Day 2/3/23
planning a number of activities for the )
children. Dance Festival for Class 1 24/3/23
We are inviting all children to come dressed as Spring Festival (music & dance) 31/3/23
a favourite book character. This is optional, so
if they do not wish to dress up they should Easter Holiday 3/4-14/4
wear their school uniform.
Families are invited to our Sharing Assembly Bank Holiday/PTA Fun Run 1/5/23
which we will move to Thursday next week,
where we will also see the wonderful shoe box Village Fete on school field 7/5/23
story settings they have made and hear about

Q\e visit to the Quentin Blake exhibition. j Qoronation Bank Holiday 8/5/23 j
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